ROOF UPGRADES

The Kitsumkalum Community Hall Roof is being upgraded this summer. The Kitsumkalum Community Hall will be
temporarily closedsstarting on August 12, 2024. The Commuity Hall will remain closed until October, 2024. The House
of Sim-Oi-Ghets will remain open during the roof upgrades.

After the roof upgrades are completed, the following upgrades are‘being planned for.2025:

« Commercial Kitchen Updates « Building Envelope Upgrades
« Heating, Ventilation and Air Conditioning Upgrades * Window and Door Upgrades
» Electrical Service Upgrades « Lighting Upgrades

» Flooring and Fixture Updates + Artwork

For any questions related to the Kitsumkalum Community Hall Roof Upgrades, please contact

Band Manager, Steve Roberts (sroberts@kitsumkalum.com).




